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Eco Newsletter Spring Term 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We come to the end of another busy and exciting term and it is a good time to reflect on all 
the children’s amazing work.  
 
Nursery 
As part of our Eco School ‘Biodiversity’ topic, our Nursery children have been planting 
muscari bulbs. They have had to put them in our dark school shed for ten weeks. They are 
looking forward to discovering how much they have grown and they should be ready to plant 
in our early years garden very soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
Reception 
Some of our Reception Eco Warriors have been exploring the bug hotels in Forest School.  
Tommy discovered a large spider and Max found a small spider.  Next, they looked under 
the logs and found a beetle.  Georgia reminded us about the Life Cycle of a Butterfly.  We 
are constantly striving to increase the levels of plant, insect and animal life across our school 
site and look forward to watching the chrysalises develop into butterflies once again ready to 
be released into Forest School.  Here is a short video explaining the life cycles of frogs and 
butterflies: 
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https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/articles/zrg9kmn  
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Year One 
 
 

           
 
 
 
 

Our Year One children have put our new litter pickers to good use and have been helping to 
keep the school grounds ‘litter free’.  They have been following our school Eco Code and 
learning about the importance of putting litter in the bin and caring for our planet.  We are all 
aware of the dangers when plastic litter gets into the ocean.  Here is a book ‘Somebody 
Swallowed Stanley’ by Sarah Roberts and illustrated by Hannah Peck explaining what could 
happen: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sF1-ZTRydlM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year Two 
For our Eco School ‘Healthy Living’ topic, our Eco Warriors have put the finishing touches on 
their posters and delivered them to every classroom.  They will be displayed in the 
classroom windows reminding us about the importance of healthy eating and how eating 
healthy, fresh food can often help us to reduce single- use plastic.   
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Here is a book called Odd Fish written by Naomi Jones and illustrated by James Jones.  It 
has lots of information about the importance of reducing single- use plastic especially plastic 
bottles: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vK3fE3L0TVs 
 
Wishing you a wonderful Easter and thank you for all 
that you do 
to help our planet, 
 
Mrs. B. Burke and the Eco Warriors 
  
bernadette.burke@cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk 
 
 
 


